Agenda item 15a Albion Bowling Club

Dear Penny,
Wem Albion Bowling Club is having continuous problems with youths gaining entry into the grounds entering sheds and moving benches. Both my husband and myself keep a regular check on the green and report the more annoying incidents to Liam, the local area officer.
We have repaired the exterior fencing on numerous occasion and quite frankly it is now getting beyond repair, it is so poor in places due to constant misuse by the youths and desperately needs replacing,preferably with a higher more substantial fence similar to that on the tennis courts.
We would like the council to consider replacing /updating the perimeter fencing in order to deter further criminal activities.


Kind regards
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